What YOU can do to
help keep OES Open

/BE FULLY VACCINATED

If you are eligible to receive a booster, get one.
Appointments are available at OES!

\/UP YOUR MASK GAME

We strongly recommend that students and adults
double mask or wear N95s/KN95s/KF94s. Surgical
masks are available in each division for double
masking.

\/STAY HOME

Keep your child home if they are feeling sick. Even
though it is often inconvenient, this is one of the most
important Covid-prevention tactics parents can do to
help everyone.

\/THINK TWICE ABOUT LARGE
SOCIAL SITUATIONS

Sleep-overs, dinner parties, and other large gatherings
carry the risk of becoming spreading events. Think
twice before hosting or attending.

\/NEED A TEST? WE CAN HELP

We provide tests at school for students who are
returning from isolation or quarantine. Your child must
have resolving symptoms and be fever-free (without
medication) for 24 hours. Contact your division
administrative assistant for help.
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